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Comments: Dear US Forest Service,

Thank you for considering the Golden Peak Expansion and the positive effect it will have on our athletes.

I am a Vail local of twenty years and I support the Golden Peak Expansion. It will provide the much needed

additional training space. It will improve the quality of training and a safer environment for everyone. The

Expansion will also help our athletes have access to early season training in our own backyard. Overall, I believe

the expansion will be a much needed improvement for our local and visiting athletes. 

Thank You,

Julie Leever


